
 
 
 
 

Susana Martinez 
Governor 
 
Tom Church 
Cabinet Secretary, Designate 
 
September 9, 2013 
 
 

 
Press Release 

District Five New Phone System  
Effective September 12 

  
The New Mexico Department of Transportation - District Five will utilize new phone numbers 
with a new phone system effective September 11, 2013 at 4:30 p.m.  The District Five current 
phone numbers will be unavailable as the transition begins. 
 
At this time the new phone system is tentatively scheduled to be available on September 12, 
2013 at 7:45 a.m.  The District Five new main switchboard line will be 505-995-7700. 
 
For additional information and contact information for District Five Staff, please visit the New 
Mexico Department of Transportation external site @ http://dot.state.nm.us/en/D5.html 
 
Questions can be directed to Rosanne Rodriguez, Public Information Officer for the New Mexico 
Department of Transportation District Five at, (505) 205-4992. 
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